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The Puget Sound waterways are a delicate eco-system that we have abused for far too long. Please
ban scrubbers used by the cruise industry as a solution for treating toxic ship engine exhaust. All it
does is convert air pollution into water pollution and dump this fossil fuel combustion wastewater
straight into the ocean. In high traffic inlets like Puget Sound, the build up of scrubber dumping is
compounding and has serious implications on endangered species like killer whales.


